
ANNUNCIATION HOMELESS MINISTRY 
 

This little angel helped the Homeless Ministry pack AGAPE Bags last 
Sunday! We talked about kindness and how it feels to help others. 

 
 “I like doing this! I feel like Jesus.”  

 

 
 

A big THANK YOU from the Homeless Ministry to our Pre-K and 1st-grade 
Catechism class and their teachers for their kindness in helping fill AGAPE 
Bags! Remember to be kind by smiling, sharing, using good manners, and 
helping others whenever you can! 
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